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GOVERNOR CONVEYS FESTIVAL GREETINGS ON THE OCCASION OF DONGGIN 

AND ALI-AYE LIGANG 

Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has conveyed warm 

greetings to people of Arunachal Pradesh on the festive occasion of Donggin and 

Ali-aye Ligang and prayed that the festivals will usher-in peace and prosperity for all. 

In his message, Governor said that Arunachal Pradesh is truly a mosaic of various 

cultures and traditions. He called upon every citizen, especially the youth to preserve 

the heritage. Governor expressed his hope that the celebration of these festivals will 

help in maintaining our cultural uniqueness.   

May the festivity bring-in tranquillity, contentment and happiness in the society, 

Governor wished.  
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